
From: Henry D. Tiffany IV  

Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2014 2:48 PM 
To: Sen. Cathy Giessel 

Subject: Support of SB 160 

 

Dear Senator Giessel, 

 

                As a lifelong Alaskan, Interior resident, licensed Master Big Game Guide and resident 

hunter, I would like to ask for your support of SB 160, which is sponsored by Senator Coghill 

and Senator Stevens, and its companion bill HB 158, sponsored by Representative 

Costello.  This is a very critical issue and your understanding and support of the vital importance 

of the Guide Concession Program (GCP) and the long term, positive impacts it will have on our 

state, our wildlife resources and all user groups who enjoy time afield is paramount and would be 

greatly appreciated.  

                 

                Again, I hope and ask for your strong support SB 160.  I thank you for your time and 

consideration and should you have any questions, of if I may be any assistance at all, please do 

not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Henry D. Tiffany IV 

907-223-3226 

 


